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COUNCIL POLICY 
 

SUBJECT: USE OF CHLOROFLUOROCARBONS 
AND HALONS 

DATE: May 1, 1989 
Revised: 

 
 
A policy be established whereby: 
 
1. Saanich will not purchase chlorofluorocarbon based products which are 

nonessential and for which alternatives exist, where this can be identified. 
 
2. Halon fire extinguishers continue to be used in the Computer Division but that 

specifications for other fire extinguishers exclude those containing halons. 
 
3. That Council support a Fire Department policy to recommend to the general public 

the nonuse of halon portable fire extinguishers where a viable alternative exists. 


